FLORIDA KEYS ..

M@SQUIT@ C@NTROL DISTRICT Phil Goodman, Chairman

Stanley Zuba, Vice Chairman
Bette Brown, Secretary/Treasurer

18 Aquamarine Drive Telephone: (305) 292-7120 Jill Cranney
Executive Director Key West, FL 33040 FAX: (305) 2927199 8randon Pinder
Andrea Leal www.keysmosquito.org
February 20, 2024
To: All Responding Bidders:

Dadeland Dodge, Inc.
Keys Auto Center
Technology International, Inc.

From: Bruce L. Holden, Finance Director
Subject: Notice of Award: RFP 2024-02 13 NEW Work Trucks

The board of commissioners of the Florida Keys Mosquito Control District, at their regular meeting held
Tuesday, February 20", 2024, in the Marathon Mosquito Control Headquarters located at 503 107" Street,
Gulf, Marathon, FL 33050 made the following awards:

Dadeland Dodge: 4-Dodge Ram 1500s, 1/2 Ton Work Trucks at $42,574.50 each.
Estimated delivery is 8-12 weeks after receipt of order and will require pick up by FKMCD.

Keys Auto Center: (2) 2023 Toyota Tacomas priced at $35,553.00 each and (1) 2023 Nissan
Frontier priced at $36,811.50. These trucks are in stock, to be purchased immediately.

We look forward to doing business with Dadeland Dodge and Keys Auto Center. Should you have any questions, please
contact me at 305-292-7190.

Sincerely,

Trowce dHtdon

Bruce Holden
Finance Director

“THE FABULOUS FLORIDA KEYS”



